
 

Designation of Integrated Pest Management Coordinator 
February 25, 2020 

 

SUMMARY: 
 The Board will consider designating Billy Sprabeary as the Denton ISD Coordinator for Integrated Pest 

Management. 

 

BOARD GOALS:   

Be environmentally responsible and aggressively pursue energy efficiency and conservation principles in 

building design, transportation alternatives, and operating procedures. 

 

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

 Bill Knight was previously approved as the Denton ISD coordinator for Integrated Pest Management on  

May 25, 2010. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 The law requires that the Board of Trustees designate a district employee as the Coordinator for Pest 

Management Services. 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

 The District Integrated Pest Management Coordinator is required to attend training and certification 

sessions. 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 The only monetary provisions will be to pay for the required training. 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

 The District will meet the requirement of the law. 

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

 The name of the designated coordinator will be reported to the appropriate state office. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

 None 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

 None 

 

OTHER COMMENTS: 

 None 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:  

 That the Board designate Billy Sprabeary as the Denton ISD Coordinator for Integrated Pest Management 

Services 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 Jamie Wilson, Superintendent 

 Paul Andress, Executive Director of Operations 

 

ATTACHMENT: 

 None 

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _ __________________________ 

 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 


